
CHASE HALL – BATES CENTER FOR PURPOSEFUL WORK 

(Renovation)  
 

 
  

INTERIOR DESIGNER: Spruce Color & Design   

CONTRACTORS: Hebert Construction & Higgins Custom Painting 

COMPETITION DATE: August, 2018  

TOTAL SQUARE FOOTAGE: ~3,000 Sq. Ft.  

PROGRAMMATIC DRIVER: Under new leadership, Bates Center for Purposeful Work (BCPW) is looking to 
grow their program and create a stronger presence on campus, which warranted the need for central space. 
With the Access Control and Transportation Coordinator offices moving to Campus Safety and Security, space 
on the ground floor of Chase Hall opened up for BCPW to backfill.  

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The scope of work includes converting the spaces currently occupied by the Access 
Control and Transportation Coordinator functions to meeting rooms that BCPW will reserve for 
employer/student interviews. The work will also extend into the adjacent lobbies where the scope is limited 
to a new paint with a fresh color pallet, some artistic acoustical panels, and the combination of new and 
redistribution furniture to fill the space. The lobby will be open to Bates’ students meeting with the 
Purposeful Work team, and the Bates community at large. 

 


